
Distance Learning Lunch Service                                                                                Effective August 12, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Food Service Department would like to welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year. 

Even though your students will not be on campus, a nutritious lunch will be available throughout the 

distance learning period. 

Sack lunches sold or served during this time will meet state and federal requirements based on the 

USDA Dietary Guidelines and COVID -19 school food service preparation and handling 

recommendations.  Be assured that all meals ae prepared and served by trained qualified child 

nutrition professionals. 

Sack Lunches will be available to all San Marino students K-12 grades from any of the two locations 

below: 

 Huntington Middle School by the drop off circle in front of the school office 

 San Marino High School by the drop off circle in the front of the school 

Time: 11:30 am – 12:30 pm promptly 

REQUIREMENTS: 

Please call by 10:00am daily or weekly with your order. Call 626-299-7000 x 1324 

Leave a message with name/s and school/s of your students 

Student must be enrolled in the San Marino Unified School District 

If you need to pay for lunch, the lunch account should have a positive balance 

Sack lunches will be distributed through the car window or placed in the trunk 

Walk up or bike up customers please remember to stand 6 feet away from the server and wear a mask 

Please exit the campus immediately after pick up 

Any questions please call the Food Service Office at (626) 299-7000 ext. 1323 

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, 

its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from 

discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any 

program or activity conducted or funded by USDA. 

To file a program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, (AD-3027) found online 

at the Filing a Program Discrimination Complaint as a USDA Customer page and at any USDA office, or write a letter addressed 
to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call 866-632-
9992. Submit your completed form or letter to USDA to Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights: 

1400 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 

 Fax: 202-690-7442 or email: program.intake@usda.gov 

http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html
mailto:program.intake@usda.gov

